24.7.04 Dear Dr Mahmood
Greetings.  I would be very happy to send any information that can help your unfortunate country at this sad time. 

I am sending 2 Attachments and will send more as you need them, so that your mailbox does not overflow.  If you email me your postal address, I can send you a CD with some more information.  

Best wishes,
Almitra

From: Mike Levenston <cityfarm@interchange.ubc.ca>
Reply-To: Support Group on Urban Agriculture Facility
   <sguaf-cl@lyris.idrc.ca>
To: Support Group on Urban Agriculture Facility <sguaf-cl@lyris.idrc.ca>


Dear Members of the Support Group for Urban Agriculture,

We were glad to receive this inquiry from Iraq and I have forwarded
it on to our City engineers to help me respond. If any of you have
helpful information for this gentleman, please feel free to
contribute directly.

Sincerely,

Mike


>Date: Mon, 19 Jul 2004 06:34:39 +0400
>From: "Dr.Mahmood" <brbt2m@hotmail.com>
>Subject: domestic waste compost
>
>To: cityfarm@interchange.ubc.ca
>
>
>To whom it may concern,
>Dear sir
>I was veryy much interested to see the report on the management of
>yard waste in Vancouver. I wonder if the you can supply me by e-mail
>any reports regarding the compost of domestic solid waste, and the
>recycle of usable garbage components.
>Thank you
>yours
>Dr. Mahmood M. Barbooti
>Petrochemical Res, Cent.
>Baghdad, Iraq


-- 
"Diary of a Compost Hotline Operator" wins "2004 Garden Globe Award
of Achievement" from the Garden Writers Association
--------------------------------------------
Mayor of Vancouver Proclaims November "City Farmer Month"
http://cityfarmer.org/proclamation.html#proc
-------------------------------------------------------
City Farmer is now celebrating its 26th year! 1978-2004
-------------------------------------------------------
Michael Levenston, Executive Director
City Farmer - Canada's Office of Urban Agriculture
Box 74567, Kitsilano RPO, Vancouver, BC V6K 4P4, Canada
Phone: (604) 685-5832
http://www.cityfarmer.org
